Safety & Streets
Village of Bremen
21 February 2024 (3 Wednesday of the month)
4:30pm
Attended:
Mayor: Anthony Taylor
Administrator: Billy
Janet Schmeltzer
Kathryn Brooks
Troy Tripp, Chair

Updates

Several ongoing projects were reviewed and the meeting presented by the Administrator:
Water and sewer line projects were reviewed.

ADA ramps at 4 intersections were discussed.

Village is working on grants to improve water meter reading. The village would be able to
scan from the office.

New meter pits and readers would need to be installed. The grant would cover this.

2024 projects

Storm drains on Bartlett

Drainage on Highland at the corner just before the park.
Bartlett paving should occur in 2024

Highland Paving - the Village is still working through the grants for paving Highland.
Discussion about the possible streetscape lighting, sidewalks, trees on Broad St.

Meeting dismissed at 5:10pm
Minutes submitted by T Tripp



